
The JULT board has decided to transfer some of our funds to the Vermont Community Loan 

Fund where it can get interest while the money is loaned to small businesses and other non-

profits as a way of paying it forward.   

 

Our fall newsletter will be coming out shortly and will be followed by a membership renewal 

letter in early November.  As always, we remind our current members that without membership 

income, we would be unable to engage in any land stewardship activities.  The results of some of 

that stewardship will be on display on October 29 when we host a walk at Wolfrun Natural Area 

to see the results of a patch cut which was done on the property. 

 

The JULT board is excited about the Underhill Jericho Fire Department’s donation of the Rivers 

property to the town of Jericho.  We hope that we can be part of the conservation and help 

preserve the beautiful gateway into Jericho Center. 

 


